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Witlh this month of January begins a new LEAFLET year. The
Acting Editor desires first ta thank the Branches for the kindness
and courtesy she has met with at their hands, and then to make three
requests. I. That the few Branches which have not paid their sub-
scriptions for 1896 would kindly do sa at once, that she may be able
to balance her accounts. II. Tlsat the Branches will let her know
at their earliest convenience the number of their subscribers for 1897.
III. Tlsat the payments be made by P.O.O. as safer than enclosing
the money, often unregistered; and that no stamps be sent except in
cases of just one or two subscriptions. Surely it may be considered
as a happy omen for our new LEAFLET year that in the case of the
first subscription list for 1397 sent in (from the Sarnia Branch) the
number of subscribers was doubled. Will not all our Branches and
all our subscribess try to get us additional sabscriptions, for there is
never a month passes but some fresh help is g'ven to those needing
it, and some new interest in mission work awakened by our little
messenger.

A happy New Year to all our LEAFLET readers, and may the rich
blessing granted to our work in past years incite us ta go forward in
faith and prayer, vorking and giving more, and ever more, as God
gives us still new opportunities to serve Him.

The Diocesan Secretary for Zenana Missions, Mrs. Falls, sends
the following report: ". A representative meeting of the London W.A.
was held on the morning of Dec. 14 th, the Bishop presiding, when
very delightful and interesting addresses were given by Miss Rose
and Miss Leslie, who has spent five years in China as a C.E.Z.
Missionary. Miss Leslie said * it is very pleasant ta find in London
unexpected links with the work in China. The Dean of Huron is
aincle ta two of our workers, the Misses Clark. We have also Mr.


